Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Kimberly Briltz

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

Rates should NOT be allowed to increase. My bills have gone up significantly over the last year with little to no
change to my usage. I've attempted to reduce my usage and somehow my bills have gone from an average of $60 to
over $110 each month now. Where does Oshawa PUC find the gall on God's green earth to suggest that they need to
charge more? I pay more in delivery fees than I do for my monthly usage! This is an absolute disgrace and I hope it
gets rejected. If they want to find savings, look at the company's CEO and executives. Why does a company need
THREE vice presidents, a CEO, and a human resources director? All of which I can only assume make well over the
average annual income for the city of Oshawa, which is about 60k a year. These overpaid positions at Oshawa PUC
llikely make well over 6 figures.

In a city that already has rampant homelessness, drug addiction, crime, and overall derelict areas, those of us trying
to survive in this city cannot afford this increase and should not be made to. I hope that common sense prevails in
this panel and that the right choice to stand by the residents of Oshawa is put first before the interests of corporate
greed.
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